
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / Construction

McCullough Drive Extension

An extension of McCullough Drive, from it's current terminus east of southeast of North Tryon
Street, to the disconnected terminus southwest of W.T. Harris Blvd. It is already designed and real
estate acquired. This is necessary for splitting this project apart from the McCullough Streetscape
Project. Length = 0.272 miles

Details
Posting Number 2025-Q4(Oct-Dec)-DGS-17950
Anticipated Posting
Date

2025-10-01

Commodity Code(s):
74505, 91223, 91244, 91345, 91347, 91361, 91396, 91430, 91455, 96185,
96884, 98814

Requirements Last Updated: 03/18/25

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $10,000,000+

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Through Project Completion



For Questions, Contact:
Mackenzie Winebrenner
City Contact

980.214.7291

Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

tel:980.214.7291
mailto:Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

